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Martin Eber

From: GIANNETTO Andrea <Andrea.GIANNETTO@ec.europa.eu>

Sent: reede, 13. detsember 2024 19:40

To: Martin Eber

Subject: FW: Correction in the SFC accounts

TÄHELEPANU! Tegemist on väljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada! 

 

Dear Martin,  

 

We discussed the matter internally and since these accounts have been all approved it should not be possible 

to change them retroactively.  

 

The nature of the mistake seems however clerical, in that it does not a�ect any payments and, in addition, the 

ratio between the estimated EU contribution and the estimated cost of the project also points to the correct 

co-financing rate (75%).  

 

If, as I understand, no further reporting is expected for the FY2024, then there is nothing to do. Otherwise, we 

should make sure that the correct co-financing is included in the final accounts (Oct 23-Jun 24).  

 

I remain available should you need to further clarify the matter.  

 

A nice weekend and best regards,  

 

Andrea 

 

From: GIANNETTO Andrea (HOME)  

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 5:46 PM 

To: 'Martin Eber' <martin.eber@siseministeerium.ee> 

Subject: RE: Correction in the SFC accounts 

 

Dear Martin,  

 

Thank you for getting in touch. I take note and will get back to you asap.  

 

My first and personal reaction is that I think it is good/ important that the value of the EU contribution is not 

a�ected. I need to consult with my colleagues to provide you with further info.  

 

Best Regards,  

 

Andrea 

 

From: Martin Eber <martin.eber@siseministeerium.ee>  

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 5:40 PM 

To: GIANNETTO Andrea (HOME) <Andrea.GIANNETTO@ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: Correction in the SFC accounts 

 

Dear Andrea, 

 

We’ve discovered a mistake in FY 2021, FY 2022 and FY 2023 accounts. 

It appears we have inserted mistakenly inaccurate % of Fund's co-financing. Instead of 75% we’ve reported 

25%. 
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The project is EE/2020/PR/3000 

 
 

In the section B. Accounting data under the project Cumulated Union contribution paid since the start of the 

project is reported correctly, but the percentage of Unions contribution is not. 
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I ask for guidance, how should we correct this matter, considering that all the above mentioned accounts have 

been approved already and the control of the project finished n FY 2023. 

 

Kind regards, 

Martin 

 

Martin Eber 

Nõunik 

Siseministeerium 

 

martin.eber@siseministeerium.ee 

+372 5304 1188 

 
 


